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Gravesham Youth Democracy Scheme: Feedback Form

What did you enjoy most about the Scheme? 

I really enjoyed getting to make contacts within the council, and participate in some committee 
meetings (community and leisure). Furthermore, meeting like-minded people has allowed me to 
make new friends and has inspired me to join the youth council. 

What did you like least about the Scheme? 

The meetings tended to be very late, and for a lot of them I had to leave before meetings ended 
which was a shame as I could have missed some beneficial information. However, I understand that 
there is not much that can be done to fix this. 

What would you like to see added to the Scheme in the future? 

Perhaps the chance to participate in some other meetings, as it would be helpful to gage younger 
opinions on some issues too. 

Did you find the ten hours target easily achievable? 

Most definitely, as there were lots of opportunities to gain the hours and meetings tend to be quite 
long. 

What improvement, if any, would you make to the Scheme?  

- To be able to contribute in more meetings. 
- To be able to get a photocopy of our logbooks afterwards. 


